Date
«First» «Last» 
«Address1»
«Address2»
«CityStZip»
Dear «Title» «Last»:

Your application for the position of «Position» has been received by Alfred University.  We appreciate your interest in employment at the University and will notify you of our progress in filling the position at the earliest possible point in the search. 
As a prospective employee of Alfred University, we are required by law to make available to you the annual Alfred University’s Safety Report. This is on-line at: 
https://my.alfred.edu/hr/docs/Annual_Campus_Safety_Report_2014.pdf  or you can request a hard copy by contacting Human Resource Services.
In order to ensure that our advertising has secured a representative pool, our Affirmative Action Plan requires that we ask you to submit a form located at http://www.alfred.edu/eforms .  Find the Affirmative Action EEO Data Information form, complete, save and upload it.   The form will be securely and anonymously sent to our Affirmative Action office.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation in providing this information necessary for accurate legal reporting.
Sincerely,
“Jane Doe”
“Department Recruiting officer”
